Jane Parry

From: vike sykes [N

Sent: 06 September 2021 19:41

To: Planning Admin

Subject: Planning No R/2021/0728/PND
Dear sir,

| write to oppose the planned demolition. Planning No R/2021/0728/PND.
| grew up in SouthBank and continue to admire the heritage of “brutalist” structures of the area. This irreplaceable
structure should be retained as an iconic asset to the region. A symbol of the heritage of Middlesbrough.

Faithfully

Michael Sykes
GL7 4EY

Formerly of 147 Normandy Road (the former gas works)



